
 
 

 
 

   

 
   

 
  

 
 

  

Martin Kerscher Retires 

Martin Kerscher, Legal Counsel for the Franklin County Board of 

Developmental Disabilities, has announced that he will retire from the 

Board after over 35 years of service.  According to Jed Morison, 

Superintendent/CEO, Marty has been invaluable to this Board in so 

many ways. In addition to his counsel regarding legal and 

administrative matters, Marty has been the editor of 'Dateline', the 

agency newsletter, for many years.  An open house/celebration 

of Marty's career will be held at 2879 Johnstown Road on Tuesday, 

December 16 from 2:00pm to 4:00pm. 

  

November 19--Busy Day 

Plan ahead for November 19 as lots is going on: 

-FCBDD Family Support Meeting at 2879 Johnstown Road at 

9:30am 

-Provider Fair (World's Largest) at Rhodes Center at Ohio 

Fairgrounds--1:00 to 6:00pm 

-OCALI Conference from Nov. 19-21 at Convention Center (Call 614-

410-0321 for details) 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001Uulz3h3H2lvmrS8VA8AHM6k8GWiwEDpo7tBiWxIqOITkB_cRxki5Oce0ubZdy0xQ-85ViYi509GJ6HyLuI_a9h1ZmWbgw7wucbRS_2wd_xXTnmBKuWomRKeeDuB8sNzLCRpyEsoUlMFqSlRuktHtKD-hp-rlU_LwR6aPxKx0J9pk03v4WBNXJA==&c=r3hOwPJDmk5WCR7GzWQr9KVGyinYEFnRafPofId9PnOYNWfwUhvJWQ==&ch=qBGILsM2CqOmnoxnhUtUmH4PGn6U77sRrKye47ywf5lrTXY3GQjuOg==


-ARC of Ohio Conference at Worthington Holiday Inn (Call 614-487-

4725 for details 

-FCBDD 2015 Budget Presentation to Franklin County 

Commissioners at 2:20pm (Will be broadcast at different times on 

Channel 3)  
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